EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Cabinet of Commissioner Neven Mimica
Head of Cabinet

03,02 20%
Brussels,
caBDo14) 0024627%
A/129972
A/3479454

Dear Mr Duncan,

Commissioner Mimica has asked me to thank you for your letter of 14 November 2013
requesting his patronage for the Facade Fire Test event, which you are organising
together with Civil Engineering Faculty of the University of Zagreb and the Croatian Fire
Protection Association (HUZOP) in Zagreb, Croatia on 28 May 2014.

I am pleased to inform you that Commissioner Mimica has agreed to patron your event.

The Commission would ask you to use the following wording, where appropriate, in your
dealings with third parties:

“Under the patronage of Mr Neven Mimica, Member of the European Commission.

We draw your attention to the fact that under the existing Commission rules, a patronage
is not systematically granted every year.

We wish you every success with your event.

Yours sincerely,

Nils Behrndt

Mr Bill DUNCAN

FIRE SAFE EUROPE
Boulevard du Souverain 68
1170 Brussels

Email:
bill.duncan@firesafeeurope.eu

c.c.. Representation office of the Commission in Croatia
SG B5 ve_sg.dsgl.b5

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIE - Tel. +32 22991111
Office: BERL 10/021 - Tel. direct line +32 229-53539



